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On April 22, 2010 the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency’s Lead 
Paint rules take full effect. 
 

These rules require most contractors to be cerified in the handling of 
lead paints when working in any residential structure or any structure 
regularly housing children (school, daycare, preschool, etc) constructed 
before 1978. 
 

Most homeowners, child service providers and all contractors should 
be aware of the requirements of this EPA policy. 
 

For the convenience of all attached is a detailed list of the phone #’s 
and websites from which more information may be obtained. 
 
 
 
Robert C Borden 
Building Inspector 
 
  

 

 



 



 



 


